
 

INDOOR  

WALKING CRICKET 
 

 

 

 

Looking for a fun and enjoyable activity 

this winter? 

Then why not give walking cricket a go! 

 

We are hoping to trial some free sessions in January, so if 

you’re interested or just want to find out more, then please 

contact us at Gjohnson-mack@melbournsportscentre.org 
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